June 24, 2020

Mike Nestico, Manager
Tarentum Borough

318 E. Second Ave.
Tarentum, PA 15084

Subject: Road Signs Request
Dear Mike,

My letter concerns a request for needed road signs on Bakerstown road, West Tarentum.
You have helped in the past regarding a sign request, which myself and neighbors are
grateful. The current request will “hopefully” reduce vehicular speeding and warn
drivers of the impending dangerous curve in the road (near Bakerstown road & Weaver
way - see map attached). The following two suggestions are mine and other neighbors
for placement of signs:

1) Before the intersection of Bakerstown road and Weaver Way (which there is no
street sign), please place a 15 MPH White sign with directional arrow pointing
Left, on one of the telephone poles near 1314 Bakerstown road. This would be
traveling north or uphill.

2) Traveling east (or downhill), please place one SLOW sign before curve in road
near 1319 Bakerstown road and another SLOW sign on telephone pole near 1324
Bakerstown road.

We hope you will consider these sign placement suggestions. Currently, there is no
curve warning or speed limit before driving north near Weaver way.

Thank you for your service to the Borough and the anticipated signage help. If you have
any questions, please let me know.

Best regards, Jim Backo ﬂ//iz;; 35/,047;—-

1315 Bakerstﬂn Road
Jarrod Leda ) David Adamchik Al Prazenica
1324 ]%akerstown Rd - 1322 Bakerstown Rd 1305 Bakerstown Rd
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